

Chief Administrative Officer report August 28, 2019

July 16 – Council Meeting

Aug 16 - Met with Realtor RE: Residential Lot Listings

Aug 20 - Staff Meeting; Council Meeting

Aug 23 – Northern Alberta Elected Leaders meeting in Bonanza

We have repaired water line main isolation valves at 48 avenue and 52 street, 46 avenue and 52 street, and 46 avenue and 53 street.

The new arena floor was poured on August 20. Boards are to be installed in September, and ice put in by October.

A development permit has been issued to the Garner Lake Hotel for a Movie Theatre.

ATCO has sent us a Community report and Franchise fee report. If Council is in agreement, I have invited them to the October 15 regular Council meeting to give a presentation to Council and explain their reports.